
 

PROUDLY RECOGNIZED BY NUEVA REQUENA! 

 

                                                                                                                                                    10/11/2024 

The District Municipality of Nueva Requena recognized Ocho Sur for its valuable and 
continuous support to the local communities, within the framework of the final of 
the third "Ocho Sur Cup". The mayor, Jajaira Vásquez, presented the distinction to 
the executive director of Ocho Sur, Michael Spoor, highlighting the support provided 
by the company in areas such as health, education, sports and the improvement of 
the infrastructure of the Municipal Stadium of Nueva Requena. 


